
With your financial support in 2018 we: 
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Developed a 
display 
about 

rodenticide 
alternatives. 

Got a new owl ambassador. 
Purchased new display cases. 

Acquired two new 

species of owls to 

have mounted. 

Acquired another property for 

our building site. 

Started developing online 

resources for owl educators 

around the world. 

Our website taught: 

146,051 people why owls don’t 
make good pets 

4,679 people how to help an 
injured owl 

2,884 people how to live an owl-
friendly life 

We educated over 12,000 visitors 

and program attendees about 

how to live an owl-friendly life. 



With your financial support in 2019 we will: 

Keep our owls well-fed at a 
cost of up to $485/month. 

Continue to acquire properties 
for our future building site. 

Raised 2 more owlets as part 
of our vocal study. 

Develop an online resource for 

ethical owl photography. 

Have a dead tree carved into an owl bench. 

Have new species of owl mounts prepared 

Continue to foster 

long-term staff for the 

best possible 

educational programs 

and owl care. 


